
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL,  PALI 

 

Dear Parents & Students of Class X & XII (Session 2021-2022) 

The Parents & students of Class X & XII i.e. Board Exam students (Session 2021-2022) 

are requested to clear all the fee dues on or before 19th April 2022 as your ADMIT 

CARDS are due to arrive from CBSE. 

 

Note: ID card is mandatory for Term-II Board Exam . The one issued at the time of 

Term-I will suffice.  If you have lost it , kindly contact to the school office at the 

earliest. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


